
The Gardens on the Rio Grande Homeowners Association

2647 Aloysia Lane NW, 87104

Guidelines for Homeowners and Realtors
The Board of Directors and our volunteer Gatekeeper will assist throughout the sales process.   It is our goal to provide information that will assist in this process.

Gate issues:

Contact Tim Landon (btlandon@hotmail.com) if you need the gate(s) open.  Please give Mr. Landon no less than 24 hours notice as he works outside of his home.   The gate settings cannot be changed remotely.
Should a showing be scheduled at the last minute, the homeowner will facilitate entry.

Homeowners are asked to inform Mr. Landon if any cards or clickers are given to new residents.    The Gatekeeper maintains a spreadsheet and it is essential that the information be accurate.   Your assistance will ensure a smooth transition for everyone. 

New Mexico HOA Act of 2013:
Contact Mark Santiago (msantiago@burtcpa.com)   for the disclosure documents required by the New Mexico HOA Act of 2013.
Questions about the HOA:

Information about the HOA, including bylaws and minutes of previous board meetings  may be found on The Gardens’ website:   www.gardensontheriogrande.com
We ask homeowners to work with their realtor to make this process easy and straightforward for all involved.     
Homeowners with questions may contact any member of the Board.     

Thank you!


